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From: Dan <danwhitten@cox.net>

Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 2:33 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

| would like to express my opposition to the proposed regulation.
| am a firm believer in the phrase; Do not trade money that your not willing to lose.

In a nut shell this proposed change would force many traders in the Forex market
to "backup” there trades with more money than they are willing to spend or keep in an
account. Money they could be using for other, more important things in life... LIKE FOOD.

Thanks for listening to the people.
Very truly yours,

Dan J. Whitten
Las Vegas, Nevada



